
 

 

 

 

Important Notice – temporary reduction of services 

Due to the Coronavirus pandemic (covid-19) and travel restrictions, it is with a heavy 

heart that we will be temporarily reducing some of our services at the Malvina House 

Hotel from Tuesday 12th May, until further notice. We did not take this decision 

lightly, but we believe this is in the best interests for all of us in light of these 

unprecedented times. 

Take Away Food Service 
We are committed to continuing in helping our local community and easing things in 

whatever way possible. So, we will continue offering a takeaway menu, the service 

will be available 5 days a week Tuesday – Saturday with immediate effect.  Please 

keep updated with our services, times, menus and specials via our Facebook page 

@malvinahousehotel 

Rooms 

We have rooms ready and available, but with limited services until further notice. For 

example: A box breakfast for takeaway or room service, room service lunch & dinner 

from 12noon-7pm.  

General enquires and future reservations can still be made via 

info@malvinahousehotel.com and we aim to answer as soon as we are able. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our wonderful team, who have 

worked tirelessly to make sure that our guests and friends feel safe and looked after. 

We cannot praise their positive, can-do attitude highly enough. 

On behalf of all of our team, I would like to thank you all for such tremendous 

support during this challenging time, stay well. We all look forward to getting back to 

full service in the near future and welcome you all back into our establishment.  

Please stay up to date with us on our website and social media platforms. 

Thanks & Best wishes, 

Carl Stroud 

 

General Manager  

Malvina House Hotel 
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